President Norman Neu 364 Weston St. 893-4663

Vice President Judy O'Neil 24 Cedarwood Ave. 894-2975



Secretary Amy Eastwood 17 Hamilton Rd. 893-3783

Treasurer 35 Virginia Rd.

Karen Walz 894-0146

AUGUST 1987

RED SOX TICKETS WINNER!

Doug Smith of 100 Virginia Rd. was the lucky winner of two Red Sox box seat tickets. His name was drawn at the annual picnic on June 28. The raffle netted \$78 for the scholarship fund.

4th. ANNUAL GREAT CEDARWOOD YARD SALE

The Cedarwood Association invites you to participate in the 4th annual Great Cedarwood Yard Sale on Saturday, September 12 from 10:00a.m. to 4:00p.m. (Rain date: Sunday, Sept. 13) Each family will have its own yard sale within its own yard. The Association will advertise in the local and Boston papers for you.

The Cedarwood Association tables will be located in front of 24 Cedarwood Ave. Maps of yard sale locations will be available as well as refreshments and a white elephant table. Proceeds from white elephant items will go to the scholarship fund. Reservations must be made by September 6. Please fill in the form below and return to Judy O'Neil, 24 Cedarwood Ave. The cost is \$3.00 for association members and \$4.00 for non-members. (Dues may be included with your yard sale registration check. Be sure to include both tear off sheets.)

YARD SALE Iwish to participate! Enclosed is \$3.00____\$4.00____ I will donate ______to the white elephant table. _____Address______Phone____ CEDARWOOD With 83 family and single memberships, the Cedarwood Association ASSOCIATION is going strong. Join now, and see if your "number's up". WANTS YOU The 100th member will be paid tribute in our next newsletter and will receive a "surprise"! 100th MEMBER! 1987 MEMBERSHIP Name(s)_____Phone_____

Family Member (\$5.00)______ Single (\$3.00)____

Checks should be made out to Cedarwood Association.

Please return with cash or check to Karen Walz, 35 Virginia Rd.

YOUR NEEDS YOU!

Address

Cedarwood Association officers for 1988 will be elected at the NEIGHBORHOOD annual meeting in January. We need people and new ideas. If you are interested in one of the offices, or if you would like to become a member of the activities committee, please contact Norm Neu or Judy O'Neil.

CEDARWOOD T-SHIRTS ORDER FORM



Childrens: (\$7.00 ea.)	how many?small	(6 - 8)	Adults: how many? (\$8.00 ea.)small
	med.	(10-12)	med.
	large	(14-16)	large
			ex. lg.
		Total	number of shirts:

Total amount \$ enclosed:_____

CEDARWOOD

T-SHIRT

NAME

The Association is pleased to announce the Cedarwood T-Shirt! It is a 50%cotton/50% polyester forest green shirt with our own beloved Cedar Tree boldly printed in white on the front. Shirts are available in adults and children's sizes. Please support the Association and Scholarship fund---order a shirt for each member of your family today!

____ADDRESS_____PHONE____

Orders must be placed by September 20.

Please return order form and check or cash to <u>Diane Saran</u>, 105 Hamilton Rd.

SCHOLARSHIP

The Cedarwood Association will award a scholarship to a graduating high school senior again in 1988. The student must be a Cedarwood resident whose family has been a dues-paying member of the Cedarwood Association for two consecutive years. More details will follow in December.

Anyone wishing to make a direct contribution to the fund may send it to Ellie Lyman, chairperson of the Scholarship Committee, 340 Florence Road. Checks may be made out to Cedarwood Association Scholarship Fund.

DRIVE SAFELY! School opens soon and our children will again be "in the streets". (Remember, Cedarwood has very few sidewalks) Vehicles continue to speed through the streets of Cedarwood. Please, slow down!